
Phase 3 Covid-19 notification: 
Updated 3/12/2022 

 
1. Please do not enter if you feel ill. Call 360-336-2547 to let me know you were ill 
and you will not be charged for the missed lesson. Please also let me know if you 
develop Covid-19 during the week between lessons. 
 
2. I ask that only students enter my studio. Please do not enter until 10 minutes 
before your scheduled lesson. Students should enter, unpack their instrument, 
wash their hands and then take their seat for the lesson. Please do not sit in a 
waiting room chair. 
 
3. As of 3/12/22 wearing a mask during your lesson is optional. If you choose to 
wear a mask I will also wear one during your lesson.  
 
4. I am leaving ½ hour of unused time between all of my lessons to allow me time 
to disinfect and to prevent students being exposed to each other. 
 
5. Hand sanitizer and facial tissue are available in my studio. 
 


